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TO NEWS EDITORS AND JOURNALISTS  

FROM THE MPUMALANGA DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION  

10 OCTOBER 2023  

 

STATE OF READINESS FOR THE MANAGEMENT OF THE 2023 GRADE 12 NATIONAL SENIOR 

CERTIFICATE EXAMINATIONS  

 

The MEC for Education, Mr Bonakele Majuba, will tomorrow, Wednesday, 11 October 2023, unveil the State 

of Readiness for the Mpumalanga Department of Education to manage and administer the 2023 Grade 12 

National Senior Certificate Examinations.  

There are 19 days left before the class of 2023 sits in full scale for the final examinations. MEC Majuba will 

present the plan with which the Department intends to ensure an incident free examination process as it has 

been the case over the previous years.  

The Press Conference will be held at Guduza Secondary School in Kabokweni in the City of Mbombela Local 

Municipality at 12H00.  

 

The media is invited to cover the press conference.  

Inquiries  

Jasper Zwane  : 0837431804  

Gerald Sambo  : 0815267802 

 

 


